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FLASHING LIGHTS INSTALLED AT FIVE SCHOOLS 

 
Installation of flashing lights has been completed at the five schools named in a recent media 
release, according to school zone lights campaigner Peter Olsen.  
 
“The schools that received flashing lights under the Brydens sponsorship deal were: 
 

 Bossley Park High School, Prairie Vale Road Bossley Park 
 Canley Heights Public School, Cumberland Highway Canley Heights 
 Cartwright Public School, Cartwright Avenue Cartwright 
 Fairfield West Public School, Cumberland Highway Fairfield West (3 sets of lights) 
 Green Valley Public School, Green Valley Rd Green Valley  

 
“In spite of delays caused by pouring rain, installation was completed as planned,” Mr Olsen said. 
Sample photos are attached below. 
 
“I would like to take the opportunity to thank the home owners who made the installations 
possible. 
 
“The next 5 schools to receive flashing lights will be announced shortly, with installation 
expected to take place during the upcoming school holidays. 
 
For more information contact: 
Peter Olsen 
0414-538-404 
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